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The Impact of the Year 7 Literacy and Numeracy Catch-up Premium at The Sweyne Park School 2017/18

The literacy and numeracy catch-up premium gives schools additional funding
to support year 7 pupils who did not achieve the expected standard in reading
and/or maths at the end of key stage 2 (KS2). There were 73 pupils that were
below the expected standard in reading and 61 pupils were below the expected
in maths.

During 2017/18 the school received £19,000 to support these pupils. This
funding was used for:
e Enhancing additional adult support in lower sets for English and maths
lessons.
e 1:1 tuition for individual support in literacy and/or numeracy.
e Setting up and running a paired reading scheme.
e Supporting transition from Year 6 to Year 7

Impact
The table below, shows the percentage of pupils in the catch-up cohort that
made progress by the end of year 7.

Year English Maths
2015-2016 100% 81%
2016-2017 97% 84%
2017-2018 97% 94%




